PRESS STATEMENT

THE KENYA INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS REGULATIONS
It has come to our attention that the recently published Kenya Information and Communications Regulations have created concern that need to be clarified. The following are some of the areas that have caused a lot of concern:  
1. There is need to address Market segmentation (The communication sector has various segments that different operators could be considered dominant e.g. one can be dominant in data while another could be dominant in voice.  In this regard we shall review the regulations to introduce market segments;
2. There is need to define abuse of dominance.  A referee in any match must clearly define the rules of the game to avoid unnecessary legal tussles and unfair decisions that in the long run may undermine the growth of the industry;
3. There is need to further clarify the criterion of defining a dominant licensee in order to avoid arbitrary decisions; and

4. There is need to define when tariff regulation applies. Neither the Ministry nor CCK has the mandate to control prices.
It is our hope that addressing these concerns will allay the fears expressed by some industry players and provide a framework for determining tariffs and tariff structures while promoting fair competition within the industry.
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